
Growth Planning Committee 

Minutes 

May 10, 2022 

 

Attendees: Dan Saunders, Chair, Paul Hogan, Jim McMann, Janet Powell, Liz 

Johnson, Werner Gilliam, Director of Planning and Development, Eli 

Rubin, Community Planner 

 

Dan called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  This meeting was scheduled for the 

purpose of reviewing the feedback from various Town Committees and Departments 

on the Policies, Goals and Strategies portion of the Comp Plan. The suggested 

revisions of the following parties discussed by the Committee and recorded by Eli 

were: 

 

• The Conservation Commission 

• The Public Works Director 

• Kennebunkport Conservation Trust 

• Planning Board 

 

The second agenda item related to making Amendments to the LUO. In such cases, 

the GPC is tasked with reporting to the BOS its views on whether or not these 

proposed Amendments are consistent with the current Comprehensive Plan. 

 

After discussion and a vote, the results were: 

Question 3  “Shall an ordinance entitled  “June 2022 Amendment to 

Kennebunkport Town Code, Chapter 240-Signs and Billboards” be enacted? 

(The Amendment would revise the Town of Kennebunkport’s permanent and 

temporary sign regulations and bring them into compliance with Supreme Court 

Decisions regarding content.) 

4 yes    1 abstention 

 

Question 5 “Shall an ordinance entitled “June 2022 Amendment to the Town of 

Kennebunkport Code Chapter 240-6.12 (6) -Signs and Billboards be enacted? 

(This amendment would allow the Town to place internally lit signs on Town-owned 

property.) 

3 no  1 yes  1 abstention 

 

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.  

The next meeting of the GPC is scheduled for Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 6 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janet Powell 


